
June 24, 2019 6:30 p.m. 
The Jones County Board of Supervisors met in special session to interview candidates for 

JETS Director. Present Chairman Rohwedder, Supervisors Eaken, Manternach, Oswald, and 
Zirkelbach. 
 The Board met with two candidates for the position of JETS Director to conduct a second 
employment interview.  The initial interviews having been conducted on June 17, 2019 by two Board 
members, the current JETS Director, and the Auditor. Each candidate was offered, and subsequently 
declined, the opportunity to have the Board go into closed session per Iowa Code Section 21.5 (1) i. 
to conduct the interviews. 
 Moved by Manternach seconded by Eaken to set the starting salary for a new JETS Director 
at $47,000 and to establish $1,000 per year step increases for the next three years in addition to 
any general pay rate increases granted to other county employees, subject to a satisfactory 
performance evaluation each year. All aye. Motion carried. 
 After discussing the merits of each candidate the Board informally directed the Chairman 
to make an offer of employment to one of the candidates, subject to formal approval at the June 
25, 2019 meeting. 
 Moved by Oswald seconded by Manternach to adjourn at 8:15 p.m. All aye. Motion carried. 
 
Attest:  Janine Sulzner, Auditor          Ned Rohwedder, Chairman 
 


